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Basel, March 2023 
 

Your application for the electricity saving bonus 2023 

 

All residents of the canton of Basel-City receive every year a bonus for saving electricity. The 

funds for this bonus come from the incentive tax. The canton levies this tax on the price of electric-

ity in order to motivate the population to use electricity efficiently and sparingly. The annual pay-

ment is laid down in the energy act of the canton of Basel-City. 

The persons registered with the Basel-City residents' registration office on 15 December 2022 are 

the decisive factor in determining entitlement to the 2023 bonus. Only those persons who have to 

be newly registered for the database of the electricity saving fund will receive this application. Full 

age, unmarried co-inhabitants in your household receive the bonus separately and are therefore 

not listed here. 

 

You will receive the 2023 bonus of CHF 60.00 each for the following person(s): 

(Here is a list of all persons which belong to your household) 

This results in the following bonus: Fr. (your bonus total amount) 
 

 

In order for the bonus to be paid out, you must confirm your participation in the electricity saving 

bonus and provide us with your account details. 

Please complete the enclosed bonus application form (capital letters only, clearly legible, in blue 

or black letters only) and return it to us by end of April 2023 at the latest. If we receive your appli-

cation at a later date, payment will be made at the end of 2023. Your application must be submit-

ted by 31.12.2023 at the latest, otherwise your entitlement to the 2023 bonus will be forfeited. 
 

With kind regards 
Your team of the electricity saving bonus Basel-City 
 

http://www.bonusbasel.ch/

